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Sunday 5 June 2016 
Europa Gymnastics centre 

 
The meeting commenced at 12.45  
 

1) Present  
2)  

Simon Moore Anne McNeill Maria McLoughlin Vincent Copp 

Javon Thompson Lara Everall Nathan Sinclair Adel Berrimi 

Peter Etherington Jackie Lewis Philip Davis Michelle Nelson 

Mark Westley Fateh Berrimi Tom Barnes Alex Dobrynin 

Ben Walker Christine Brockbank Katherine Bailey Charlie St Leger 

 
3) Clubs represented 

 
Sutton Gymnastics Academy Croydon School of Gymnastics 

Harrow School of Gymnastics Heathrow Gym Club 

North East London Gym Club Hendon Gym Club 

Flying Angels Europa Gym Centre 

 
4) Officials Present 

 
Regional JTC Chairman Regional Administrator 

Regional Vice Chairman   

 
5) Apologies for Absence 

 
Chris Marley Sutton School of Gymnastics 

Alex Pakra Camden Gym Club 

Len Arnold Europa Gym Centre 

Emma Sheriff Europa Gym Centre 

 
6) Opening Comments 

Thanks were given to Maria McLoughlin who had stepped forward and been acting Chairman of 
the men’s technical Committee following the resignation of Lorna Goddard. All were very 
appreciative of all her hard work in maintaining the competition in April and facilitating the 
continuing programme for Men’s Artistic. 
 
Maria expressed her pleasure in being involved with the discipline and promised her continued 
support in the future. 
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7) MTC Report 
This had been circulated and explained that with the resignation of the previous chairman there 
was little information to report. 
 
There were no questions on the report. 

 
8) Financial Report 

This had been circulated with the report 
 
There were no question on the financial reports and these were accepted by the meeting with 
thanks to Dave Balmer for his work. 

 
9) Election of TC Chair 

Mark Westley gave a brief presentation regarding his aim and aspirations for the Men’s Technical 
Committee and the future of the discipline in the region. 
 
Unanimous ratification of the appointment of Mark Westley as the Chairman of The Men’s 
Technical Committee 
 

10) Technical Committee Members 
The following have agreed to  
Treasurer     Katherine Bailey   
Secretary    Position vacant 
Competition Organiser   Emma Sheriff   
Lead Club Representative  Pete Etherington   
Judging Organiser   Graham O’Sullivan 
Disability Representative  Dave Balmer 
Uniform Coordinator  Anne McNeill 
 

11) Any Other Business 
General discussion about the way forward for the discipline in the region and how to involve all 
clubs and coaches. 
 

 
 
This concluded the matters of the Technical Assembly 
 
The meeting finished at 13.15 

 
 


